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Dear Family and Friends- May the Hope of Salvation see 
you through a blessed Christmas and Happy New Year 
from KEM. How great is our hope and peace! The world 
is turbulent, but we have peace. It is hopeless, but we 
have hope! It is full of hate, but we have love! May we 
shine so bright in this dark world that others see the 
light of Christ in our lives, and want it too!! Amen!


What a great year for the mission! It started with Lois, 
Shad, and Fitz in the US for five months, sharing Christ 
and the mission with many churches and friends both old and new.  

We picked up a few monthly supporters, 

but still need more as we expand to new regions as well as Uganda. Our vision of 

a Bible Belt across Africa still burns in our hearts. 






These are busy days with youth camp, graduation, construction, and two groups of US visitors. 
We had 16 graduate from Bible college in Bungoma and have several building projects going 
on at the college. We are very, very blessed. We are expecting about 180 for a week of camp. 
Pray for the salvation and growth of the youth.


Recently we lost a very precious Sunday school girl who was thirteen years old. She was 
mentally challenged with a bad heart and other physical difficulties. But every week she was 
the first one at church to unlock the door and clean the church.  I always found her vigorously 
sweeping the whole floor. Now I wonder who will arrive early to eagerly sweep and dust? 
Anyone?


How will we serve the Lord in 2020? Are we making big plans for parties and vacations? But 
how are we planning to serve God in the new year? What plans and projects are we planning 
for the King of Kings and Lord of Lords?? Let’s make serving Him number one on our list of 
things to do in 2020!


Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Blessings from Lois and KEM/UAEM


A note from Sue- If you wish to be removed from the mailing list, or if you have an email 
address to which we could send your newsletters, please send a note to 
suegravino@gmail.com Thanks so much! Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!


See the new dorm under construction at the college.


